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                            The Public Safety Department has become aware of 

a robbery which occurred yesterday, off-site, on 60th Street 

between Queens Boulevard and Woodside Avenue. The 

unidentified perpetrator stole a handbag from a female victim 

walking to the train. No further information was supplied.  

 

PLEASE BE AWARE OF YOUR SURROUNDINGS AT 

ALL TIMES. IT IS HIGHLY RECOMMENDED YOU 

STORE THE BST DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC 

SAFETY’S EMERGENCY NUMBER WITHIN YOUR 

CELLPHONE.  

 

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS BEHAVIOR TO OUR 

EMERGENCY LINE AT 

 

 

718.335.8715. 

 

 

ALL CALLS WILL BE HELD IN STRICT 

CONFIDENCE.
 


